
During	our	 semi-annual	walkthrough,	a	suspicious	growth	was	located	on	 the	ceiling	of	
the	gym	by	 the	stage.	HCPSS	is	aware	and	responding.

Discoloration	 was	found	along	the	wall	at	the	back	of	the	stage	– determined	 that	welding	occurred	
during	 renovation	resulting	 in	rust.	No	mold	was	identified	 but	the	wall	will	be	repainted	 during	winter	

break.
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